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Manager, Environmental Standards
Moolarben Coal Pty Ltd

Level 18, 201 Sussex Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

23/10/2019

Dear Mr Moore

Moolarben Coal Mine Modification 15 (05_0117 MOD 15) - Request for Submissions Report

The exhibition of the Modification Application for the Moolarben Coal Mine Stage 1 — Modification 15
ended on 20 October 2019.

All agency and advice and public submissions received by the Department are available on the
Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/25446.

Advice from the Department’'s Water Division, Natural Resources Access Regulator and Roads
and Maritime Services is yet to be received. This advice will be provided to you as soon as
possible.

The Department requests that you provide a a Submissions Report which responds to the issues
raised in agency advice and submissions, by Friday 15 November 2019.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Andrew Rode on 02 8289 6744 or at
andrew.rode@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

%A—m

Paul Freeman
A/Director
Resource Assessments

as delegate for the Secretary
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